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Maria Prado Flores

From: Clifford Clinton <cclintonmd@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2025 3:16 PM
To: Maria Prado Flores
Subject: Fwd: Sandpiper Circle - permit parking request

Here is the email I sent to Dave Allenbach in September. 
 
Thanks 
Cliff Clinton  
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Clifford Clinton <cclintonmd@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Sep 23, 2024, 9:28 AM 
Subject: Sandpiper Circle - permit parking request 
To: <dallenbach@cityoforange.org> 
Cc: Leah Clinton ICE-1 <leahclinton@gmail.com> 
 

Dear. Mr Allenbach, 
 
I am writing to request that the North Sandpiper Circle cul de sac off of East Ryals Lane be added to the permit required 
parking that is all around the cul de sac on Ryals and the N. Renee Street cul de sac. There are 8 houses on our cul de 
sac, with only about 8 available curb side parking spots. Typically 5-7 of these spots are filled by residents in the 
evenings, which means that if visitors were to come there may not be parking available on the cul de sac. Due to the 
permit parking requirement they could not park on Ryals either, which really means you have restricted visitors to our 
homes. This means that if someone were to have an event such as a birthday party or wedding (we have 6 kids and our 
next neighbor has 7 kids) there would be nowhere for the guests to park without risk of getting parking tickets. And we 
were not offered any parking permits to park on Ryals because we are not included in the permit zone.  
 
I understand that you said regular 75% parking occupancy is required for permit parking, but I feel that the 75% of 
parking requirement should not have been limited to the cul de sac alone. It should have been included in the 
percentage of parking available on Ryals extending out of the cul de sac on your initial study. I do not feel that marking 
the N. Sandpiper Circle as its own entity was a fair measure of the parking capacity.  
 
Please reconsider permit parking for the North Sandpiper Circle cul de sac. 
 
Sincerely, 
Clifford Clinton, MD,  and Leah Clinton 
253 N. Sandpiper Circle 
Orange, CA 92869 
310-569-4564 - Cliff 
310-963-2768 - Leah 
cclintonmd@gmail.com 
 
 






	Letter of Request2
	Letter of Request

